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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 JULY 2019 
ITEM 9 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  
 

“At the Special Full Council Meeting in the Jim Cooke Suite last month I asked for 
reassurances that this will be the last time that we have to plough money into the 
Globe, your exact response was “hopefully”. Can you now clarify what the term 
hopefully means and will it be the last time money from the taxpayer goes into this 
project?” 
 

 


